
 

 

                        St Paul’s Catholic Primary School continues to be a good school (Ofsted 2022)   

 
 

ST. PAUL’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Farmfield Drive, Beechwood, Prenton, Wirral, CH437TE 

Tel: 0151 652 7828 
Fax: 0151 653 9052 

E-mail: schooloffice@stpauls.wirral.sch.uk 
Website: www.stpauls.wirral.sch.uk  

Headteacher: Mrs C Fenna B.Ed. 
 

28th September 2022 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
We would like to invite all Year 1 and 2 parents to a MEET AND GREET on the AFTERNOON of 
 

 MONDAY 3RD OCTOBER 2022 at 2.30pm. 
 
We hope that you are able to join us to meet Mrs Davies and to see the children’s learning 
environment. Refreshments will be provided. Please come to the reception gate at 2.30. 
 
During the session you can 
 

 Take a tour of the classroom with your child 

 Look at their lovely work and find out all they have been learning 

 Meet Mrs Davies and chat with her about your child 

 Have a cuppa and chat to other parents 
 
The session will end with a whole class story time. Children can then be taken home from the 
classroom by their parents. 
 
If you like to join us please complete the form below. 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs C Fenna 
Headteacher 
 

 
 
Child Name: ______________________________________________ 
 
Adult Name: _______________________________________________      (MAX 2 adults per child) 
 
Relationship to child: _____________________________________________ 
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